







Mrs. Geiger, Mrs. Green, Mrs. Mayes and Mrs. Davis

Reminders

For all homework - please check the sentences that your child writes. They need to have capital letters and punctuation. This skill is on the report card.

We still need volunteers for field day. If you are able to volunteer please complete the form sent home in your child's folder.

Upcoming Events

Spring Break April 8 - 12

We hope you have a wonderful week!!

MOT

This past week, our focus was the relative position of shapes. We are also practicing lots of math skills such as counting up and back from numbers other than 1, and what is 1 more than and 1 less than a given number.

Please practice math facts with your child. They need to be able to fluently add numbers to 5.

Language Arts

Sight Words		Happy spring break!
Long and short vowel sounds,		

Reading - This week our genre was fiction and nonfiction. We are comparing books to see how they are alike and different. We read about living and nonliving things. Writing: This week we wrote facts about the topic of our choice. We are learning about adding closing sentences to our writing.

<u>Science/Social Studies</u>

- Please continue to practice address with your child - ask them to sing the song we learned in class about where they live.
- We learned about living and nonliving things. Ask your child how they know if something is living or nonliving. Also we had a special visitor in our room - she was a bit sauawky and noisy!

Other News

1. Visit http://teasleyes.typepad.com/tiffany_green/

2. Look to the right of the blog and enter your email to subscribe.

Ttave a fantastic weekend!